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From: , 1]
Sent: 26 May 2007 08:28
To: Tim Oldham

Subject: re ref 516/8 early years

This e-mail has been received directly from the Internet: you should
exercise a degree of caution since there can be no guarantee that the
source or content of the message is authentic.

If you receive inappropriate e-mail from an external source it is your
responsibility to notify Computer Services Helpdesk (telephone 440440).

The Full States e-mail Usage Policy can be found here:
http://intranet1/awarefinternet_email_issues.htm

Tim oldham

In response to the letters sent out 22nd may 2007 (early years education and childcare)

As a family day carer (childminder) it really doesn't involve me as children generlly leave my care at
three years of age.

It is my only sourse of income so if that was the case would i be payed by the states or goverment i
don't really understand? 4

But as a parent who has had to pay for childcare in the past and a tax payer i really think these funds
would be better spent else where if you choose to have children you have to weigh up the price

of childcare nurserys and if you chose private education schooling.

All the money spent on needless flying banana's and luminated police signs just take the biscuit.

A working mother of three who had no support for childcare.
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